
Postponement of  

“XV Convocation & Alumni Meet” 

 

As the whole world including our country is passing through pandemic 

corona crisis, the movement of people has come to a standstill and may 

be impacted further.  ICAR-CIFE is no exceptional to this. Hence, we have 

no other option but to postpone our “XV Convocation” scheduled on 

23.4.2020 followed by “Alumni Meet” on 24.4.2020 till the situation 

normalises.  

The revised date will be notified in due course of time. 


